
 
 
 
 
27 February 2019 
11595–L2 
 
Mr A and Ms C Provan 
c/o Blue Sky Building Designs 
kinga@bsbd.com.au 
 
 
Dear Christine and Al,   
 
Subject: Proposed Alterations and Additions to 85 Waratah Road, Narraweena 

DA 2018/1173 - Stormwater Management Plan 
 

The accompanying Stormwater Management Plan (drawing 11595-C1.00, Revision A, dated 27 
February 2019) has been prepared in support of the proposed alterations and additions to the 
existing dwelling at 85 Waratah Parade, Narraweena.  

I certify that the Stormwater Management Plan complies with the conditions of the Development 
Consent for DA2018/1173 issued by Northern Beaches Council on 3 September 2018.  It has been 
prepared in accordance with the BCA, relevant Australian Standards and normal engineering practice.   
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries regarding this project. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

 
Kate Waddington 
MIEAust CPEng NER (Civil) 
Waddington Consulting Pty Ltd 
 

Waddington Consulting Pty Ltd 
ACN 130 522 851 

Structural and Civil Engineering 
Suite 506, Level 5 

22 Central Ave, Manly NSW 
P.O. Box 1044 

Manly  NSW 1655 
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